Today's Key Takeaway ...

Trust God Always!



Help me learn...

I should trust God to protect me when I'm afraid, just like Moses' mom trusted God when she put baby Moses in the basket.



Create with me...

Have your child fold a paper plate in half to create a "basket" shape. Let them color or decorate the outside with crayons or markers. Cut a small circle from white paper to represent baby Moses, and glue it inside the folded plate. Add a small piece of blue paper at the bottom of the plate to represent water. As they make this simple craft, talk about how Moses' mother was brave and trusted God to keep her baby safe. When finished, your child can practice retelling the story using their paper plate basket.

Sing with me... Is

Scan the QR Code to access songs you can sing with your child.



Exodus 2:1-10 ___

And there went a man of the house of Levi, and took to wife a daughter of Levi. And the woman conceived, and bare a son: and when she saw him that he was a goodly child, she hid him three months. And when she could not longer hide him, she took for him an ark of bulrushes, and daubed it with slime and with pitch, and put the child therein; and she laid it in the flags by the river's brink. And his sister stood afar off, to wit what would be done to him. And the daughter of Pharaoh came down to wash herself at the river; and her maidens walked along by the river's side; and when she saw the ark among the flags, she sent her maid to fetch it. And when she had opened it, she saw the child: and, behold, the babe wept. And she had compassion on him, and said. This is one of the Hebrews' children. Then said his sister to Pharaoh's daughter, Shall I go and call to thee a nurse of the Hebrew women, that she may nurse the child for thee? And Pharaoh's daughter said to her. Go. And the maid went and called the child's mother. And Pharaoh's daughter said unto her, Take this child away, and nurse it for me, and I will give thee thy wages. And the woman took the child, and nursed it. And the child grew, and she brought him unto Pharaoh's daughter, and he became her son. And she called his name Moses: and she said. Because I drew him out of the water.





ask me...



- What did Moses' mommy do to keep him safe from Pharaoh?" (She made a special basket and hid him in the reeds by the river)
- Who was watching over Moses when he was floating in the basket?" (God was watching over him, and his sister Miriam was watching from a distance)
- Do you think it was just luck that Pharaoh's daughter found Moses, or was God helping?" (God was guiding everything to protect Moses)
- How can we remember to trust God when we feel scared?" (Pray, remember Bible stories, talk to parents, etc.)
- How can we thank God for watching over us just like He watched over baby Moses?" (Pray and thank Him, sing songs of thanks, tell others how God helps us)